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***Possible Century Link Outage***

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 10/30/2013 08:30 AM

(Crawford)-The Sheriff's Office has reported that their telephone system is not operating correctly in
Crawford, and are asking anyone in the Crawford area needing assistance to call the Chadron office
at 432-3025.  Upon investigation by the KCSR news team, it appears it is not only in Crawford, but
all other areas receiving phone service from Century Link as well.  Any calls placed to Century Link
customers are met with either a busy signal, or a message saying all circuits are busy.  We have
attempted to contact Century Link via email to gain more information, and we will pass that along to
our listeners as soon as we receive a response.
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